Streets and Sidewalks Committee

March 23rd, 2021

Committee members in attendance: Daniel Cunningham, Amy Richter, David Voss, and Gail Griffin
Other council members in attendance: Councilwoman Zech, and Councilman Sunderhaus
Other attendees: Mayor Keller, SSD Braun, J. Eilermann, and several members of the community

The meeting started promptly at 7:30pm. The first topic of discussion was a change to the parking of Marydell during snow events. The west side of Marydell will have "No Parking During Snow Events" signage posted. Several residents, who lived on Marydell, brought up issues and reasons of why they don't want restricted parking during snow events. Mayor Keller fielded and answered the questions and concerns.

The next and final topic was changing Wilmar to a one-way. All Wilmar residents present discouraged such a change. The meeting ended thereafter, around 8:30pm. Nothing further to add.

Daniel Cunningham

David Voss

nv Richte

Gail Griffin